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January 13, 1987

Presidents

All Affiliated Organizations c.c. I.K.F., Officers (21)

International Kendo Federation Mr. A. Ducarme, EKF

Gentlemen :

Subject : Invitation to The 7th World Kendo Championships
We are very pleased to send you herewith the invitation card herein enclosed for
the 7th World Kendo Championships to be held in Seoul, Republic of Korea, in May,
1988,
T. Ohshima, President of International Kendo Federation and S.0. Choi, President
of Korea Kumdo Association jointly request for your organization’s participation
in this grand event of international Kendo.

Please forward your inquiries, if any, about it to the undersigned.

Yours very truly,

I. Sato
Acting Secretary General

KGR, Tolkyoe

P.S. Hope that your pre-entry application will arrive here before long.



